Northern Aroostook Solid Waste
Association

Summer Hours at the Transfer
Station begins Wednesday, May 14,
2025. The transfer station will be open
from 5-8:00 p.m. on Wednesday evening
and 8:00 am to 5:00 p.m. on Saturday

during the summer months

The transfer station accepts
corrugated cardboard, #2 plastic, cans,
clean glass and shredded office paper |

for recycling. Please remember the
more we recycle the more we save.




